March 17, 2014
Toby Foster

Founder/ CEO

www.alaskadistillery. com Dear Alaska Legislature,
book.com/ AlaskaDiill
racepoolcom’ Alasabistlery Alaska Distillery fully supports HB309. The changes and additions to
existing legislation will allow Alaska Distillery and other Alaska based
distilleries to engage in commerce in a more equitable and profitable
manner.

twitter.comy AK_Didtillery

Best Regards,

Toby Foster
CEO & Founder
Alaska Distillery
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